## Jennifer Swokowski

From: Michael Cummings

Sent: Monday, October 7, 2024 1:11 PM

To: Curtis Hall

Subject: Re: Zoo Society electrical installation donation approval

## Approved to go to council

On Oct 7, 2024 1:04 PM, Curtis Hall <chall@manitowoc.org> wrote: Hi Alderman Cummings,

The Zoo Society is requesting permission(donation approval)to install more electrical infrastructure to support their "Lights in Lincoln Park" event. They would like to have this installed before they start setting up for the event Nov. 14. The City donation policy requires donations of this amount to be approved by Council. We already missed the Public Infrastructure meeting this month.

Would you be supportive of taking this donation approval directly to council this month?

## Thanks,



Curtis Hall | City of Manitowoc Parks and Recreation Division Manager 3330 Custer Street Manitowoc, WI 54220 Phone: (920) 686-3061

Our Mission: The Manitowoc Parks and Recreation Divisions are committed to improving the quality of life for all Manitowoc's residents and visitors. This is accomplished by providing and promoting well maintained parks, facilities, and public open spaces as well as offering a variety of lifelong recreational opportunities and special events for people of all ages.